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Meeting Reminder 
    

   We look forward to seeing you at our meeting for May.  The doors open for 

“Hangar Flying” around 9:30am, then we’ll start the meeting at 10am with a brief review 

of chapter activities.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   Jeff Ostrander is our presenter this month. He will be sharing his knowledge on Short 

Field Techniques. After the program, we will break for lunch. See you then. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


